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Mr. Jeff Derouen 
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Frankfort, KY 40601 

        

 

Case No. 2012-00072 

 

Dear Mr. Derouen: 

 

 In the order dated July 20, 2012, the Commission scheduled a conference for 

November 9, 2012.  Because of previous commitments, the Northern Kentucky Water 

District staff cannot attend a conference on that date.  Given the early stages of this case, 

it is probably premature to try to reschedule the conference.  A number of factors could 

affect the timing or even need for the conference.  However, as a courtesy to you and the 

staff, I am providing this notice so that you will be aware of the need to change the date 

of the conference. 

 

 As the case develops, it should become easier to find a date suitable for everyone.  

At the appropriate time, I will submit alternative dates for the conference along with a 

motion to reschedule.   

 

 If you have any questions about this matter, please contact me.   

 

 

       Very truly yours, 

        
       John N. Hughes 

 

Attorney for Northern Kentucky 

Water District 
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